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Minutes

Minutes of the first meeting of IQAC members of Smt. Mathubai Garware Kanya
Mahavidyalaya, Sangli held on 13t March, 2018 at 11.30 a.m. in the reading room of the
library.

Members Present:

Sr. | Member’s Name Designation
No.

1 | Dr.R. G. Kulkarni Chairperson

2 | Dr. A. S. Sugate Coordinator

3 | Smt. Medha Bhagwat Member

4 | Shri. Kakasaheb Chitale Member

5 | Shri. R. M. Pawar Member

6 | Dr.V.M. Honmore Member

7 | Prof. V. V. Joshi Member

8 | Prof. D.S. Deshpande Member

9 | Prof. S. N. Murumkar Member

10 | Prof.S. A. Udgaonkar Member

11 | Prof. A. V. Kelkar Member

12 | Mr. D. D. Mundhe Member

13 | Miss. Pournima Uphalavikay Member
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Minutes of the Previous Meeting:

Minutes of the last meeting were read out by the co-ordinator of IQAC and
confirmed by the members and signed by the chairperson.

To Discuss Peer Team Visit:

The Visit of Peer Team of NAAC Bengaluru on 24t and 25% Aug. 2017 in the college
was discussed. Their visit report was read by the co-ordinator.

Sharing Result and Recommendation of Committee:

The result and recommendation of committee were read out by the co-ordinator. It
was appreciated that the Women’s Education Society, the IQAC committee, college
teachers and Administrative staff worked hard and received ‘A’ Grade.

Submission of AQAP\-2017-2018:

It was resolved that the 15t AQAR of 4t cycle should be submitted in the month of
Aug. 2018.

Plan of Action:

The New Plan of Action was discussed with members. It was resolved that the new
Plan of Action should be shared with teachers of the college.

Suggestions for Quality Improvement:

According to the suggestions for quality improvement, the New PhD awarded
members were appreciated. It was decided to support the teachers and students to
take part in research activities.

As there was no further topic to discuss, the meeting ended with vote of thanks
to the chair.

A Dr. ulkarni
IQAC Co-ordinator Printipal



